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675 SHERWOOD ROAD, N. E. / Threeaa
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30324 /

Jan. 4, 1967

The Hon. Ivan Allen, Mayor,

City of Atlanta, Re: Community Relations
City Hall, Commission

Atlanta, Ga. 30303.

Dear Mayor Allen:

I am serving as chairman of a special committee ian the
Community Relations Commission which is investigating the
funding of projects that might be initiated under the juris-
diction of the Commission.

I would appreciate any information from your office as
to grants from foundations or other sources, now available or
in prospect, for the city of Atlanta in the area of our
Comuission's interest. I am not thinking here of the many
funding programs that have been made to the various established
organizations but those made or available direct to the city
and which are not now being administered., I unierstand one
such fund is a $#23,000 grant from the Stern Family Fund for
a "Neighborhood Involvement" program.

As we get further into our work, such inquiries as that
above will, of course, come from the Executive Director. I
am required to make a report to the Executive Committee on
Jan. 20 and would be grateful for any information prior to
that time.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

-

cc: Mr. Irving K. Kaler.





